

## Vice President, Instruction

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

Bill Scroggins, Ph.D.

President & CEO

From

Irene Malmgren, Ed.D.

Vice President, Instruction

CC:

Date:

January 23, 2018

Re:

Sabbatical Proposals Recommended for Board Approval

The Salary and Leaves Committee received 10 Sabbatical proposals for the 18/19 Academic Year. After a thorough review and requests for revisions we are recommending approval of the following, in ranked order, to the Board of Trustees at their February 28, Meeting:

- Dr. Jenny Chen, Chemistry, full year
- Dr. John Pelletteri, English as a Second Language, full year
- Dr. Samuel Wolde-Yohannes, Philosophy, full year
- Dr. Gene Ano, Psychology, full year
- Dr. Michelle Stewart-Thomas, Sociology, full year
- Dr. Daniel Anderson, Physics, full year
- Ignacio Sardinas, Architecture, full year
- Dr. Tiffany Kuo, Music, full year